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Service Provider Updates
Keeping Safe this Thanksgiving 
ELARC wishes everyone a happy, and healthy 
Thanksgiving. While we all want to be together this holiday 
season, we also want to ensure we will be keeping those 
we love and care for safe. Just today the Centers for 
Disease Control and Prevention (CDC) released guidance 
urging all Americans to skip holiday travel this year. The 
CDC further suggests that virtual Thanksgivings pose the 
lowest risk, and that smaller, shorter and outdoor 
gatherings all help reduce the danger of viral transmission. 
Read the CDC guidance here: 
https://www.cdc.gov/coronavirus/2019-ncov/daily-life-
coping/holidays/thanksgiving.html

A Special Note and Invitation for our Residential 
Service Providers
Join the discussion via Zoom at this Friday's Weekly 
Provider Check in at 1:30 where, in addition to updates on 
Alternative Services, we will review the CCL PIN and DDS 
Directive regarding visits.  We plan on 
discussing navigating requests for family visits while 
abiding by these and other public health guidances, such as 
this latest CDC guidance. Join in this and all the weekly 
discussions every Friday at 1:30 pm in order to stay 
informed and work together.  
View the flyer with the zoom link for the meeting here. 

DDS Directive on Visits to Licensed Residential Facilities: 
https://www.dds.ca.gov/wp-
content/uploads/2020/03/DDSDirective_VisitsToLicensedResidentailFacilities_03232020.pdf

Community Care Licensing Provider Information Notice 
https://www.cdss.ca.gov/Portals/9/CCLD/PINs/2020/ASC/PIN%
2020-38-ASC.pdf

Join the Provider Facebook Group
This temporary group has been set up for all our valued 
service providers to exchange resources, ideas, and 
information regarding service provision during the 
pandemic in a safe and collaborative environment. Join at 
https://www.facebook.com/groups/ELARCServiceProvidersCovid19InfoSharing/

Questions regarding accessing this FB group may be sent 
to Brendali Maldonado at bmaldonado@elarc.org

E-Newsletter Terms, Conditions and 
Feedback
It is hoped that this E-Newsletter will serve as a source for 
updated and useful information for our community. Please 
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do not reply to this email. If you do not wish to receive 
future emails, please choose the "unsubscribe" feature 
located at the bottom of this message.

Click here to review the Terms and Conditions regarding 
the use of the E-newsletter

This message was sent to  by:

Eastern Los Angeles Regional Center
P.O. Box 7916
Alhambra, CA 91802
(626) 299-4700
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